



## Spencer Gulf Football League Inc

### MINUTES

<b>Meeting Date/Time</b>	<b>Saturday 28 August 2021 commenced at 11:00am</b>
<b>Location</b>	<b>Meeting held via Zoom Video Conference</b>
<b>Present</b>	
<b>SGL</b>	L Promnitz, G Congdon, M Giles, R Gordon
<b>West Augusta</b>	M Foote
<b>South Augusta</b>	M Kerin
<b>Central Augusta</b>	S Kuerschner
<b>Solomontown</b>	B Harmer
<b>Port</b>	J McNamara
<b>PropRisdon</b>	W Sayner
<b>SANFL</b>	
<b>Gallery</b>	N Heron, A Packard, S Meltcalf, G Bailey
<b>Apologies</b>	
<b>General Business</b>	
<b>SGL</b>	<p><b><u>COVID-19:</u></b></p> <p>L Promnitz welcomed all to the meeting and provided an update/overview of today's events</p> <p>L Promnitz advised we need to decide what is to occur with Round 15 and posed the following questions:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Do we reschedule to next week</li><li>• Player qualifications</li><li>• Premiership tables</li><li>• Medals etc</li></ul> <p>Discussion ensued.in regards to further information from SA Health, process regarding player qualification if round is not rescheduled.</p> <p><b>Motion:</b></p> <p><b>That we defer 2021 Season for one week pushing out Round 15 from 28/08/2021 to 04/09/2021.</b></p> <p><b>MOVED: SOLOMONTOWN</b> <b>SECONDED: CENTRAL AUGSTA</b></p> <p><b>CARRIED (5 For, 1 Against)</b></p>

	<p>Round 15 games to be rescheduled for 28/08/2021 to 04/09/2021 being played at the programmed venues.</p> <p><b>CENTRAL OVAL LICENCE:</b></p> <p>M Giles advised that after today we have no licence agreement for use of Central Oval, this will need to be followed up. Port Augusta clubs to follow up.</p> <p><b>GRAND FINAL DAY:</b></p> <p>L Promnitz advised that the Port Augusta Council have applied for and obtained a COVID Management Plan for up to 2500 spectators. Discussion ensued regarding practicality of implementing this plan. Further discussion to be had regarding plan and costings for requirements to be met in relation to gate keeping and security (apart from security costs paid for licensed areas).</p> <p>J McNamara queried if two Port Pirie teams were participating would ground final day minor that of 2020.</p> <p><b>MADIGAN MEDAL:</b></p> <p>Discussion ensued regarding this years presentation of the medal. Yet to be determined. Count will take place via livestream at completion of Round 15.</p>
<b>Next Meeting</b>	<p>L Promnitz thanked everyone for their attendance at short notice and also to West Augusta for managing today with the issues experienced particularly in relation to travelling to Port Pirie.</p> <p>Next meeting: TBA</p>
<b>Meeting Closed</b>	11:51am